
Community Relations Committee 

CRC 

Meeting Notes 

April 28, 2015 

 

The April meeting of the CRC committee was held April 28th in the annex.  Those present were 
Janet, Ron, Diane, Nancy, Pat, Bob, Gwen and Billie.   

 

Unfinished Business 

 

We discussed finalizing the Hurricane Seminar on June 13th.  Roland Garcia will return as the 
guest speaker and Home Depot will be our vendor.  We will have cookies, coffee, and water 
for our refreshments.  This will be advertised in our newsletter asap. 

Gwen will check on the information in the 2014 Hurricane Booklet, and update anything 
necessary.  We will print enough booklets for our residents. 

We will also review the Quick Glance paper in order to give to our new residents.   

 

New Business 

 

The board would like for our committee to somehow get the word to realtors that Bellavita is 
an active adult community, not an assisted living.  We will explore this further, and possibly 
have another meeting for any realtors interested.  Rory is going to check in to publishing this 
information to outside realtors. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.  The next meeting will be May 
19th in the annex. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Billie Velazquez 



 

 

 

 


